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Guns (Sell @ start of auction): S & W 32 revolver, Ranger double barrel 20 ga., J. 
Stevens shotgun. 
 
Furniture: Deacons bench, new Soleus Air portable air conditioner w/ remote, 2 newer 
Berkline oversized recliners, Lane cedar chest, 2 oak lamp stands, lamps, Sony TV, 
futon, newer dry sink, couch, Haywood Wakefield pcs. (2 chairs, coffee table, 2 end 
tables, 2 round tables), toy box, enamel top cabinet, 46 in. Sony flat screen TV w/ 
stand, lift chair. 
 
Collectibles & Dolls & Household: Toothpick holders, porcelain knob hat rack, mini 
Hummels w/ hanging tree,  Dolls: Seymour Man – Little Lola, Russell Stover – Easter 
Candy Barbie, Little Debbie, Paradise Galleries – Delta Dawn, 40 Anniversary – Little 
Debbie- Barbie, Linda & Don Paulino, Camelot – Naomi, Spring Petals – Barbie, Marie 
Osmond – Mothers Days Greeting Card doll, Treasury Collection – Paradise Galleries – 
Sugar Plum Fairy, Millennium Princess Barbie, Holiday Barbie, Heritage Doll – 
Anastasia, Terese – friend of Barbie, Barbie – Mrs. Albee – Avon -2nd, Destiny Dolls – 
Rosalea, Hearsts & Harvest Memories, Precious Moments – Violet – February,  Dianna 
Effner – “The Good Little Girl”, Dynasty Doll – Vinnie, Bearly People, the Carmela 
Collection –Lady Manchester,  Effanbee Legends Doll – Patsy Joan, Barbie – Mrs. Albee 
Avon – 1st, Barbie – My Fair Lady, Seymore Mann dolls, Barbie – 50th – Nascar, 
Camellia Gardens , porcelain doll, 07 Kenmore chest freezer, GE automatic washer, 
Kenmore microwave,  Kirby sweeper, clothing wardrobe boxes, rooster & rooster 
plates, Jim Beam bottles, Franciscan dishes, Pyrex nested bowls, milkglass, silver 
plate flatware, luggage. 
 
Appliances: GE auto washer, Maytag elec. dryer, Whirlpool dehumidifier, Danby 
countertop dishwasher. 
 
Tools/Outdoor: Die Hard battery charge w/ engine starter, fishing poles, hardware, 
nuts/bolts, wheel barrow, fitted SUV auto cover, Craftsman gas weed eater, ladder, 
shepherd’s hook, Craftsman belt sander, Werner 16 ft. adjustable ladder, galvanized 
watering can, 107 pc. home repair tool set, 21 pc. dormitory tool set, BD elec. edger, 
rakes, push broom, iron kettles on spiders. 
 
Terms: Cash, Check, Credit Card with proper ID auction day. 4% buyer’s premium on 

all sales, 4% waived for cash or check. All items sold AS IS – Where IS. Once item 
leaves premises – No returns or refunds. 

Vendors bring your numbers-sales tax collected! 



Check out our website @ www.wallickauctions.com for all our upcoming auctions! 
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